



The Holy Family Catholic High School, Longhedge Lane, Carlton, North Yorkshire, DN14 9NS

Telephone: 01405 860276 Website: www.holyfamilycarlton.org

Email: enquiry@holyfamilycarlton.org

Friday 14th May 2021

Dear Students, Parents and Carers of Year 6,

I am writing this letter to introduce myself and advise you of the transition events we are planning to welcome you to our school. My name is Mr Wadsworth and I am the progress leader for Year 7.

I am currently arranging to meet you and your Year 6 teacher at your primary school, so that I can give you some more information about Holy Family and start the process of getting to know you before you September. We can discuss any worries that you might have about moving to a bigger school and you will also have an opportunity to ask any questions.

There is so much for you to look forward to when you arrive at Holy Family. The Transition Day planned for Tuesday 06 July 2021 will be a great opportunity for you to form new friendships with students from other primary schools, as well as getting to know your new teachers. This day in school will be preceded by a Transition Evening for students and parents on Tuesday 29 June 2021, at 6pm. Further information will be sent out nearer the time.

At Holy Family, there is a great deal of emphasis on achieving independence. In Year 7, you will take on personal responsibility, such as time-keeping, remembering schoolbooks, handing in homework, buying meals and taking care of your belongings. We also have leadership posts for you to take up as part of our School Council.

There are so many exciting opportunities to take advantage of in Year 7 including sports teams, lunchtime clubs and an extensive range of enrichment activities plus an exciting school trip in the autumn term.

There will certainly be hard work, but we make sure that we all enjoy school life too. We expect you to throw yourself into your first year at Holy Family and to make every day count.

I am sure that you will have a wonderful transition experience and I am looking forward to sharing your successful journey through secondary education. If you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at enquiry@holyfamilycarlton.org.

Yours sincerely,

Mr J Wadsworth

Year 7 Progress Leader



